
Kelly Kramer joined the Washington State Board of Health as a Policy Advisor on July 16,
2024. Kelly supports the rule review for the Newborn Screening Technical Advisory
Committee (TAC). 
 
Before joining the Board, Kelly worked for over three years for the Washington State
Department of Health (Department) within the Office of Newborn Screening. During her
time at the Department, she worked as a Disorder Follow-up Consultant. Kelly reported
abnormal newborn screening results and provided guidance and next steps to providers
who had patients with abnormal results. Later, Kelly worked as Team Lead and Hawai’i
Liaison where she reported Hawai’i newborn screening results and provided assistance to
Hawai’i State Newborn Screening. 
 
Kelly received her Associate of Arts Degree from Yakima Valley Community College, and
Bachelor of Arts in Public Health from the University of Washington (UW). She then went
back to UW to get her Master of Public Health with a concentration in Public Health
Genetics. 
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